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FOR s The Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA B INCOWING 0 OUTC O

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard, ‘l!.AA_______ . DATENO. ”

Ermita, Manila e
ATTN : The PENR Officer

Marinduque
FROM - The OIC Director

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF PROTECTED AREA SUITABILITY
ASSESSMENT (PASA) IN MARINDUQUE FOR THE VERDE
ISLAND PASSAGE (VIP) TENTATIVELY SCHEDULED ON
SEPTEMBER 26-30, 2022

DATE : SEP 06 2012

As part of our target on the establishment of Verde Island Passage (VIP) under Republic
Act (RA) 7586 or the National Integrated Protected Areas System Act of 1992 (NIPAS Act) as
amended by RA 11038 or the Expanded NIPAS Act of 2018, this Bureau together with the
identified PASA TEAM from DENR CALABARZON and MIMAROPA will be conducting
Protected Area Suitability Assessment (PASA) in Marinduque Province tentatively on
September 26-30, 2022.

In this regard, we would like to request the assistance of PENRO Marinduque in
completing the list of stakeholders for KII. Kindly use the provided link in filling out the
information: https://tinyurl.com/StakeholdersMarinduque;

We would appreciate it if you could accomplish the list of stakeholders on or before
September 7, 2022.

Furthermore, we would like to also request assistance on the following:

® Coordination with the Local Chief Executives (LCEs) for the courtesy call and
orientation on the PASA initiative for VIP;

e Invitation of the identified stakeholders for KII;

Preparation of the necessary documents available as stated in PASA Form 1; and

® Assistance to secure a venue to conduct the 5-day event.
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Our Bureau shall keep in touch with your Focal Person should you have any inquiries.
You may contact Ms. Alita D. Sangalang or Mr. Pablo G. de los Reyes, Jr. of the Coastal
and Marine Division of this Bureau through these telephone numbers (02) 8925 8948/ (02)
8924 6031 loc 207 or through this email at cmd@bmb.gov.ph.

For consideration.

NATIVIDAD Y. PERNARDINO
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